Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 3.07 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: refund

Can you please do a refund on ERES2308-0025. This address is in the town of Angier. | have already told them.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




